
 

 

Since 2021, the BCNA Safety Committee has focused on 3 high-level goals—enhancing personal security/crime 

prevention, improving pedestrian safety, and reducing community disruption. The Safety Committee is your 

neighbors who live and work in the Barbary Coast Neighborhood. Their most recent report is hot off the presses 

at bcnasf.org/safety-committee-update/ 

Learn about the BCNA Safety Initiatives & 

Voice Your Concerns  
at the 

BCNA All-Neighborhood Safety Forum 

With special guests: Supervisor Sauter & Capt. Kim  

 

When: Thursday, May 22, 5:00-7:00 pm  

Where: 150 Pacific Ave. Alley (north edge of Walton Square) 

Also in attendance and taking questions will be our partners: 

Kristy Fairchild, Executive Director, North Beach Citizens 

Robbie Silver, President & CEO, SF Downtown Partnership 

Dmitri Shimolin, CEO, SafeCityConnect 

After the meeting, there will be time for conversation  

and food prepared by BCNA members Barry & Erly Shiller 

 

 

Save your seat now with this QR code 

or at https://bit.ly/BCNASafetyForum 

   

https://www.bcnasf.org/safety-committee-update/
https://bit.ly/BCNASafetyForum

